
BERRYHILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
INDEPENDENT DISTRICT NO. I 0 

Dear Parents, 

The Berryhill Public School District is committed to working with our children and families to 

ensure the best possible learning opportunities. We strive to keep you informed of your child's 

activities, achievements, and opportunities for success. 

Attached you will find our District Parental Involvement Policy, developed for our District by the 

attorneys at the Oklahoma State School Board Association. This is our commitment to involve 

you in the education process. You are welcome to comment and assist us in evaluation of these 

policies. Berryhill is truly a special community and our goal is to build on the success we all 

enjoy with the strong bond between school and home. 

If you have questions or comments about this policy, please contact James Fox at Berryhill High 

School. 

Sincerely, 

{'--)�� 
Mike Campbell 

Superintendent 








